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On behalf of CIN! faculty, students and staff, I would like to thank the Chabot-Las Positas 

Association of Retired Employees for providing the funding to purchase a much-needed 

table cloth banner. The banner serves as an excellent promotional tool to futher 

increase our visibility on campus, and in turn, help recruit future CIN! students.  

The picture below is from our last Gladiator Day event (Fall 2019) at Chabot College 

where we proudly showcased our program’s courses and events. The table cloth helped 

draw more attention to our table; and thus, met our expected outcome. We’re excited 

to use the table cloth at future events; for example, our upcoming “Stay Woke” High 

School Conference this fall semester. Once again, thank you for the support! 

 

 


